1. Home

Richmond Station Newsletter - February 15, 2018

By Richmond Station February 15, 2018 | 8:57 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Officer Lee from Richmond Station along with Supervisor Sandra Fewer, recently attended a community meeting at Kawikas Deli, regarding public safety concerns that the community had. Below are some of the highlights of the meeting:

Many people expressed their concerns about the growing number of homelessness around La Playa. Officers have been briefed about the situation and will increase passing calls in the area. Richmond Station also has homeless outreach Officers who will address the area and attempt to encourage individuals to seek services and city resources.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Arrests Homicide Suspect 23-005(b)

December 03, 2024 | 8:24 PM Featured News Release

San Francisco Police Awarded \$179,000 Grant from the Office of Traffic Safety for Traffic Enforcement Program to Increase Safety on Roads 24-150

December 03, 2024 | 8:13 PM Featured News Release

SFPD Investigates Homicide in the Bayview District 24-149

December 01, 2024 | 6:44 AM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Homicide in the Mission District 24-148

December 01, 2024 | 6:11 AM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release